PERRY PARK EAST HOA MEETING
October 16, 2013

Attendees:

Hank Wilcox

Doug Corley

Jan Larson

Chuck Hutton

Stephanie Hron
Diane Christensen
Tracy Amidon

Discussions:

1. Treasurer report:  

a. To date 41 homes have paid 2013 dues (8 more than last month’s report), collecting $2,050.00
b. Bank accounts:  $4,640.04 checking/$16,839.23 savings
2. 2014 Dues – We need to begin thinking about sending out notices in the December timeframe.  It was recommended we also place notices on both the website, the PP Sentinel and facebook.
3. Recommended the board begin participating in the Perry Park Sentinel with pertinent information to PPE home owners.
4. Perry Park Sentinel - see if we can’t get a listing of the addresses for    our neighborhoods from them – potential to pay for it.  We can then effectively begin to build an updated listing as well as email listing.
5. The architectural committee also needs to review and approve a request made for 1824 Quartz Mountain (new house) – the owner is working with Dave Osborn on the construction.  Pending as waiting documentation.
6. Fall chipping – comparisons were made to dues paying members and submitted for review and potential billing
7. Couple of requests via email….requested to post dates, times, location of board meetings as some residents may wish to periodically join.  Tracy will get this done.  
8. Send check to CUSP as a donation for the assistance in chipping (fall) - $1000.00 – Jan to find address, etc.  (Coalition for the Upper South Platte)
9. Jones family – 1283 Buttermilk Road – request has been surfaced to the board for a garden shed.  To be evaluated by the board and to advise.  18 X 22 area being cleared for the project – AC to go to the property for review.
10. It was agreed that the HOA would again participate in decorating a tree for Christmas in the Larkspur Park.  Hank will keep all updated with a contact person.  

Minutes submitted for approval by Jan Larson.
